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T_T _---Forwarded message -----
From: Matt Norman <mdnsurveving@hotmail.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 29, 2020 at 11:08 AM
Subject:  PDH reduction request
To: patty nmps <oattv.nmps@gmail.com>
Cc: Matt Norman <mdnsurveving@hotmail.com>

NMPS Members:

Please see the following letter from the 2020 NMPS President, Matt Norma`n-:

On  March 30th  I sent a letter to the Board of Licensure (BOL) requesting they consider reducing the 30 hour
PDH requirement down to 15 hours for the renewal of licensure in 2020 and 2021. This request was sent due
to receife constraints brought c>n by COVID-19 and the impact it will have on our -afmual NMPS €onferenee.
This request was added to the BOL agenda for the April 28th meeting.

I was able to attend the BOL April 28th meeting, in which a motion was made to reduce the 30 hour PDH
requirement down to 15 hrs., the motion failed but was presented during discussion to be revisited during
th'eir Jufle meeting. I will relay information on the matter as things progress.

Regards

Matt Norman, PLS
NMPS Prgsideitt


